Snippets about Lake Tahoe

- South Lake Tahoe has resurrected its battalion division in the fire department. Jim Drennan, Tim Spencer and Karl Koeppen now have the title of battalion chief.
- El Dorado County Senior Nutrition Program is looking for volunteers to deliver meals to homebound senior citizens. Each volunteer generally works one day each week to an assigned route, delivering meals between 10:30am and noon. For more info, call 530.621.6160.
- Douglas High School grad Cole Sonnemann is now a sheriff's deputy in the county he grew-up in.
- Homewood Mountain Resort will host two Farm to Peak dinners — Aug. 13 and Sept. 4. To make reservations, go online.
- The Douglas County Public Library will show "Bolt" (rated PG) on July 23 at 2pm in the Minden Library meeting room. The movie and popcorn are free.